
​June 9, 2025​

​Price Increase Notice: Multiple Suppliers​

​We have recently received price increases from multiple suppliers. The following will receive​
​increases:​

​Effective July 7, 2025 :​

​●​ ​All National Gypsum products: up to 25%​

​Effective July 15, 2025:​

​●​ ​All BP residential shingles and accessories: 5%​
​●​ ​All OC residential shingles and accessories: 5%​
​●​ ​All GAF residential shingles and accessories: 5%​
​●​ ​All IKO residential shingles and accessories: 5%​
​●​ ​All Johns Manville products: up to 25%​
​●​ ​All FT Synthetics products: up to 15%​
​●​ ​All Henry Co products: 5-10%​

​All orders shipped on or after the effective date will be subject to new pricing. All orders​
​shipped prior to the effective date will be fulfilled at current pricing.​

​Tariff Notice & Steel Products: Multiple Product Categories​

​With the changing tariff regulations across our various product categories, material costs​
​will increase. This will serve as notice for any Tariff and steel product related price changes​
​and no additional notice will be given. We will only implement tariff increases when they​
​affect new stock as well as steel charges only implemented when required.​

​In the meantime, if you have any questions or require further information, please feel free to​
​reach out to your Territory Account Manager.​

​As always, thank you for your continued business.​

​Respectfully,​

​The Gibson Team​


